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Staffing structure 2019/20 

During the transition day on 1st July, your child will have the opportunity to meet their new class 

teacher. There will also be the opportunity for you to pop in at the end of the day to meet them, 

too. We have a few changes including to the structure of classes. These will be discussed at the 

next parent/governor meeting at 1.00pm on 5th  July but in brief, it will be as follows: 

Nursery/Reception/Year 1 and Year 2 – Miss Burns, Ms Reeves, Mrs Knight and Mr Watson 

(teachers) and Mrs Henry and Mrs Fish (learning support) 

Year 3 and Year 4 - Mr Height (teacher) and Mrs Winter and Miss Fox (learning support) 

Year 5 and Year 6 – Miss Symons (teacher) and Miss Macleod (learning support) 

PPA cover and Intervention teachers – Mr Brassington and Mr Watson 

SENDCO – Mrs Larcombe 

Deputy Head – Miss Symons 

Executive Head – Miss Blackburn 

Secretary – Mrs Care 

School Cook – Sarah Groombridge 

Cleaner – Darren Davies 

 

Please find below some background information about our new teachers.  

 

Miss Michelin 

Molly will teach Y1//2 at Boskenwyn. . She has a keen interest in sailing, surfing, birdwatching and 

previously worked on the Shetland Islands as an ecological tour guide and at Camborne College as 

an art technician before doing her teacher training, she has a degree in marine and natural history 

and photography, is a trained forest school leader and has a smallholding near Redruth.  

Mr Height 

Ashley is originally from Chichester and has done many things since leaving school, trained as a 

chef, did a degree in music then taught music at Falmouth Uni He has been a SEND TA and 

dyslexia champion at Helston college and he is a singer/songwriter and guitarist and has a passion 

for music . He practices Capoeira, a non-contact Brazilian martial art mixed with dance and enjoys 

swimming for charities. He will be teaching Y3/4 at Germoe. 

Mr Brassington 

Arun is orginally from Swanage. He is a keen historian, sports coach and has run marathons for 

charities. He has taught children in India, worked at a turtle sanctuary in Kefalonia and educated 

children on conservation there. He has worked in a residential setting for children with ASD before 

doing his PGCE in Primary Education. Arun will cover Y3/4 PPA/NQT time at both schools, Y5/6 

PPA/leadership at Germoe and take SEND intervention and therapies.  
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Mr Watson 

James is from Helston, he studied geography at Bristol uni and is passionate about ICT, 

rugby/football coaching, environmental issues and climate change etc. He has expertise in 

orienteering, field studies and everything geographical! He is studying both his PGCE Primary and 

QTS Early Years alongside one another. He will do 2 days at each school covering active/academic 

intervention in both schools. 

Miss Knight 

Katie is already a great asset to our team as a school governor and has led our INSET on inquiry 

based learning. She qualified as a teacher in England and taught here for a few years before 

moving to Malawi and teaching in an international school there then on to Beijing International 

School. She was IB coordinator and was responsible for implementing Reggio Emilia practice into 

the IB curriculum. She is presently an International IB Educator and travels all over the world to 

deliver training. Being part-time will give her the flexibility to continue this to the benefit of all of 

us. 

 

Thank you for your continued support 

Miss Blackburn  
Executive Head 
The Federation of Boskenwyn and Germoe Schools 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


